
Please do not let pot growers take over.  Our water is at stake, and cannabis crops will syphon off all the water, taking 

it away from most of the people who live here.  We have been in Willits for more than 40 years and have heard about 

all the illegal grows.  Now that it’s been legalized, apparently big corporations are getting in on the profits.  Don’t let 

this happen to our environment. 

 

Thank you 

Lynne Matheny and Keith Matheny 

 


